
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

 

Newsletter Week  8 Term 1 2018 
 
 
Hello everyone, 
 
                           Last Thursday we had the Annual General Meeting of School Council. I would like to con-
gratulate our new school council President, James Roughley, and Vice President Danielle Campbell for put-
ting themselves forward and stepping up to these positions. My sincere thanks to Belinda Stewart for her 
many years of service as the president of the council. In her time as school council president we have seen the 
school flourish and grow. 
 
 Parent teacher interviews are being held next Wednesday and Thursday. Tracey has reported that inter-
view times are filling up fast so you will need to nominate a time for your child/children to have a meeting 
with their teacher as quickly as possible. Just a reminder that if you and your children attend interviews on 
Wednesday that they are not required on Thursday, which is the last day of school for the term.  
 
 Last week I had the pleasure of taking John Junge to the Regional Swimming Championships in Sale. 
Schools from all over Gippsland attended the carnival in a festive atmosphere. John finished a wonderful 10th 
in the 12 year old boys backstroke. Well done John.  
 
 Friday is Harmony Day. Students can dress up in their families traditional dress or come in orange, oth-
erwise it is school uniform. The day will have classroom activities and a food tasting of different samples of 
food from around the world.  
                   
Yours Sincerely 
Warwick Fraser  
Assistant Principal  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 21st March 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

March 

22nd: Salvation Army Community Breakfast  
(Gold Coin Donation) 

23rd: Harmony Day - Celebrations today 
 

26th: Meals on Wheels 
27th: Meals on Wheels  
28th: Meals on Wheels 
Parent Teacher Interviews 4.00 - 8.00pm 
29th: Parent Teacher Interviews 8.30am - 1.00pm 
(students not at school unless attending  interview with their 
parents/carers) 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

April  
 
17th: First day of Term 2 
17th: Sailing/ First Aid Grade 5&6 
18th: Sailing/ First Aid Grade 5&6 
19th: Sailing/ First Aid Grade 5&6  
20th: Sailing/ First Aid Grade 5&6 
 
 
 
 
 
  
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Canteen: 
Dear Parents/Carers just a brief reminder to say that our canteen is 
open from Tuesday to Friday each week. There is a current menu  
attached to this newsletter or alternatively you can find one on our  
Facebook Page or our Bairnsdale Primary School website. All items 
that were previously classed as specials and only ordered on certain 
days (Nacho’s on Thursday's) can now be ordered every day.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bairnsdale Secondary College Open Night: 
Bairnsdale Secondary College will be holding an open 
night on Wednesday 9th May from 6.15pm - 7.00pm, 
the school will be open to Parents/Carers and students 
to have a look around. From 7.00pm - 8.00pm there will 
be a presentation to parents. If Parents/Carers would 
like a guided tour of the school please phone the college 
on 5150-4800 to book an appointment. 
 
 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Sun Smart Hats: 
Just a reminder to parents that all students MUST wear a sun smart hat at school during 
Term 1, 2 and Term 4. No Hat, No Play. We have a large number of students that are not 
bringing their hats to school, so please check with your child that they have a hat which is 
clearly labelled with their name so, if lost, it can be returned to them.  
 
 
Boite Schools Chorus: 
Do you have a love of singing? This year The Boite Schools Chorus is working with 
Jessie Lloyd, Jess Hitchcock and the Mission Songs Project. Students practice during 
break time one or two times a week during Terms 2 and 3. There are two combined 
school practice sessions and one rehearsal before the performance in September. If 
you are interested, please see Ms. Jan Kenny for further details. Students get a  
$5 discount if we register before the end of term 1.  
 
 
Rotary Junior Community Award 2018: 
Year 6 students are invited to participate in the Rotary Junior  
Community Award. This program supports students to gain new skills, 
make connections with their community and develop leadership skills. 
Students are challenged to take part in a range of activities and experiences and to record these in 
their Rotary Junior Community Award Diary (cost $5). Further information and application forms 
are available from the office or Ms. Jan Kenny. 
 

Learning Club 2018: 
Learning Club will commence in Term 2. It will run on Mondays from 3:30pm to 
4:30pm. Volunteer tutors organised by the Smith Family will be available to help stu-
dents with their English and Maths as well as provide some fun science activities. Ap-
plication forms are available from the office or Ms. Jan Kenny. 

 
 
Parent Teacher Interviews: 
Parent Teacher Interviews will again be available to book through Compass. 
They will be open to parents/carers on Wednesday 15th March. Please see 
the office if you have any problems booking an interview.  
 

 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast: 
On Thursday 22nd March the Salvation Army will be holding a community breakfast at 
our school from 8:15am - 8:45am. Parents/Carers/Grandparents are all invited to come 
along. A gold coin donation would be gratefully accepted. 
 
 

 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children 
are going to be absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and 
save you a phone call from our attendance officer. 
 

 
Easter Raffle: 
Just a reminder to families that the Easter raffle tickets need to be returned to school by 
Friday 23rd March. The raffle will be drawn at assembly on Monday 26th of March.  
Tickets will not be accepted after Friday 23rd March. 
 

 
 
 
Coles Sports for School: 
Our school is registered with the Coles Sports for Schools program for 2018. Vouchers from 
your shopping can be placed in prepared boxes at Coles or brought to our school office.  
These incentive programs are a great way for schools to be able to purchase new sporting  
equipment so please collect as many as you can.  



 
 

 
Student Awards 

 
 
Prep A: Kayla Overson for being resilient.  Kayla used to get upset each morning when she 
came to school, now she enters the classroom with a smile on her face.  Well done, Kayla   
   
1 /2 A: Eve Stannus for working hard, even when things get tough.  You never give up.  Well done 
   
       
1 /2 B:  
   
1/2 C: Rhys Evans for being resilient with the changes in the 1/2 area this week. You have 
been very good with the chickens. Well done.  
 
 
3/4 A: Caleb Campbell for being resilient and trying hard to follow the 3R’s and not giving up 
                
3/4 B:  
 
3/4 C: Jayden Strecker for showing a positive attitude to learning.  He continues to improve by fixing 
mistakes by himself 
  
5/6 A: Khloe Watkins - for demonstrating resilience. When working on your project and 
things didn’t make sense, you persevered so that you would understand  
           
5/6 B:  
    .          
5/6 C: Bailey was nominated by his classmates for trying to persevere and continue with his 
learning even though he had a headache  
       
5/6 D:    Grace  Richardson.  She w illingly takes on responsibility for jobs that she sees 

in the classroom which  needs doing. 

 
 
 
 

   

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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The preps have a whole day of art today The preps have a whole day of art today The preps have a whole day of art today The preps have a whole day of art today ----be careful u r not be careful u r not be careful u r not be careful u r not 

made to walk the plank! made to walk the plank! made to walk the plank! made to walk the plank!     
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Lucknow Football Netball Club  
Auskick & Net Set Go Program 2018 

 

Auskick and Net-Set-GO is a fun, safe, social and active program for girls and boys. 
Programs begin on the 18 April 2018 at 4.30pm at the Lucknow Recreation Reserve, Great Alpine 

Road Lucknow 

 

Children will learn the fundamental motor skills vital for future physical activity and sport participation 
as well as learning how to interact with other children as part of a team in small group activities. 
These programs provide a great opportunity for parents to interact with their kids through the activities, 
have the opportunity to make new friends, learn about the game and spend quality time with your chil-
dren. 
 

It gives kids of all abilities a positive introduction to football and netball and teaches them the basic 
skills of the sport  
 

Auskick Program         (Age 5 -12)     Cost   $85.00 Register at   www.aflauskick.com.au 

Net-Set-GO Program  (Age 5 – 10)   Cost   $65.00 Register at:   www.netsetgo.asn.au   
 
and select the Lucknow Centre. 
 

Note:    
Net-Set-GO is divided into three tiers; Net, Set and GO, meaning that your child will learn at a pace 
that’s right for their age and ability. 
 

Co-Ordinator   Jessica Watts    0415 782 418 

Auskick Coach   Marc Taylor    0439 072 933 

Net-Set-Go Coach   Cara Scott    0430 030 788  Trudy Bull   0409 242 396 
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